



Fresh Popcorn

We want to give a big shout out to the Dam Store for providing the popcorn for all of our movie nights throughout the season. It's the little things like this that truly make a difference in creating a memorable experience for our guests.



Ghouls and Goblins

Halloween in the Park was an absolute blast! With over 100 kids running around, it was an exciting and fun-filled day for everyone involved. Residents and campers put in a lot of effort to decorate and prepare for the event, and it really paid off. To keep the scary vibes going, we ended the day by screening the animated version of Addams Family 2 at the Pederson Place, which was a hit with both kids and adults alike.



EVENTS

HARD WORK ALL AROUND

Our dedicated staff worked tirelessly to ensure that the campgrounds and playgrounds were in top-notch condition. From painting picnic tables to installing the new recycling bins, they went above and beyond to make the park a pristine and eco-friendly environment. They even gave the park entry ramp and steps a well-deserved fresh coat of paint to enhance the overall aesthetics.





The beach has been buzzing with activity, especially during this scorching month. Our campground has been bursting at the seams on long weekends, as more and more people flock to enjoy the sun, sand, and cool water.



We also hosted a thrilling Photo Contest. We were blown away by the impressive 95 photo entries and over 1700 votes. Congratulations to our top 3 winners: Carter Weichel, Chelsey Wall, and Chelbie Orten. Their breathtaking entries are showcased in this newsletter, capturing the beauty and spirit of our park.

BUSY MONTH!





We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our staff for their hard work in getting the water plant back on track and ensuring that our residents and campers have clean and safe drinking water. Their dedication and commitment to the well-being of our community is truly commendable.



The month also saw the return of our popular Glow Golf event, which drew a tremendous crowd of golf enthusiasts. The Ladies Golf Tournament exceeded all our expectations, with a fantastic turnout and incredible support. We are immensely grateful to the staff who put in countless efforts to set up the event, secure fantastic raffle prizes, decorate the Pederson Place, provide delicious food and drinks, manage the varied stands on the course, and diligently clean up afterwards. It was a monumental task, but their enthusiasm never wavered. We also hosted our highly anticipated Annual Cornhole Tournament this year, and we were thrilled to see a tremendous turnout of enthusiastic participants. Many teams, representing different ages and skill levels. Spectators, families, and friends gathered to cheer on their favorite teams. Our Annual Cornhole Tournament once again proved to be a remarkable success, thanks to our amazing volunteers, they made it all possible. And Thank You to the Souris Valley Antique Association for the use of the boards.









>>> CONTACT INFORMATION

Michelle Walsh- General Manager
Becky Ferguson- Assistant Manager and Water Plant Operator
Lisa Neufeld- Assistant Park Manager
Jeff Busch- Greens Supervisor
Christopher Messer- Assistant Greens Supervisor
Reid Waldegger & Cathy Tessier- Golf Course Managers





>>> CONTACT US

Park Office: 306-458-2362 Golf Course: 306-458-2452 Entry Gate: 306-458-2865 Restaurant: 306-458-2776

Office Email: info@mainprizepark.com

Pro Shop Email: proshop@mainprizepark.com Entry Gate Email: mainprizeentry@outlook.com

Follow us on Facebook for up-to-date activities and everything going on in the park.

>>> WRAP-UP

As we start to wind down for the season, it's bittersweet to see it coming to a close. However, we have some important dates to keep in mind. Seasonal Water Shutoff will begin on September 25th, so make sure to prepare accordingly. Additionally, Seasonal Power will be terminated on October 1st. Don't forget to mark your calendars for our season wind-up on September 23rd. We're kicking it off with Shotgun starts at noon, and for those who purchase a meal ticket, golf will be free! Be sure to pre-register by September 21st with the Pro-Shop at 306-458-2452. And even if golf isn't your thing, join us for a delicious dinner.

We would like to express our appreciation to all the summer students who lent us a helping hand this season. You played an invaluable role, and we're thrilled that many of you plan to return.

